Head Teacher

Mr Andrew Russell

E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk Website: www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk



Broadmanor,
North Duffield,
Selby,
North Yorkshire
YO8 5RZ
Telephone:
01757 288487

Maintained by North Yorkshire County Council



25 January 2018

Dear Parents



Last week the children received their SATs revision packs. I will be giving out a suggested homework list each week that is linked to the books in the pack. I have discussed this with the children and how it should work. The children are clear that they are expected to do revision around the areas they find most challenging.



Therefore I don't expect children to complete every piece of homework set each week, but I do expect them to focus on their weaker areas, which we will have already discussed in the classroom. For example, practising the inference or sequencing sections of the reading homework as opposed to answering every question.



Maths reasoning questions in the yellow book should be completed as this provides good practice regarding the type of questions children will experience in the exams.



I have made myself available from 12 noon - 12:30pm every Thursday to go through any difficulties the children have with their homework, however this is not for children to do homework, but to explore their misconceptions. Mrs Smith runs a homework club on Monday lunch-times.



If you have any questions please don't hesitate to get in touch.



CNGLAND

Kind regards

Michaela Mounfield